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What a busy week it has been with sun, snow, rain, sleet and wind!  
 
Lots has been happening at Sandgate Primary this week and the children have impressed their teachers with 
their attitudes to their Spring assessments. This important information not only informs you of how your child is 
progressing but also contributes to the teaching and learning which will take place.  You will receive your child’s 
Spring report on Friday 24th March in advance of the parent consultations which will take place on Monday 27th 
and Tuesday 28th March.  More information will be sent next week. 
 
Our new Parent Governor count took place on Thursday of this week.  With 85 votes in total across the 
candidates, we are pleased to announce that Laura Burton is our new Parent Governor.  Please see the Governor 
Corner for an introduction from Laura.  
 
You have been previously been made aware that the NEU industrial strike action takes place on Wednesday 15th 
and Thursday 16th March.  You will be kept informed as to which classes will be closed. 
 
Finally, a special mention must be made in regards to all of the outstanding Home Learning Projects which have 
been sent in.  It is clear to see that much enjoyment and energy has gone into these masterpieces. You may 
have already seen these on display during the Book Look sessions. If not, have a look when you come in for 
your parent consultation. You will be amazed!  
 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 17th March 

Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 21st March 

Year 6 Safety in Action at Three Hills 

Friday 24th March 

Reports to Parents 

Monday 27th March 

Parent Consultations 3.30pm-7.00pm 

Tuesday 28th March 

Parent Consultations 3.30pm-5.30pm 

Friday 31st March 

Last Day of Term 4 

Monday 17th April 

First Day of Term 5 

Governors’ Corner—A warm welcome to Laura 

Burton and thanks to all those who stood election.  

Following the recent parent governor election governors 

are delighted to welcome Laura Burton to the Governing 

Body.  Laura will be attending her first full governing 

body meeting shortly. After being elected, Laura said, “I 

wanted to thank everyone who voted in the recent 

election.  Anna and Paul both have a wealth of experience, 

expertise and skills and had a great deal to offer the school 

which made for a very difficult election.  I am thrilled to have 

been elected to represent the parent body on the Governing 

Board and to work with the school to contribute to its 

continuing success.  I look forward to getting started and to 

learning more about how I can support the development of 

the school. ‘ 

The Governing Body extends its sincere thanks to both 

Laura and the other candidates who stood for election.  

A huge thank you to all the parents and carers who 

voted.  



Monday  13th  March  Tuesday 14th March Wednesday 15th March  Thursday 16th March Friday  17th  March 

Multi-Sports EYFS & KS1 
12.30pm-1.00pm 

Gymnastics 3.15pm-4.15pm 
(Please contact:                        
info@venturecamps.co.uk  
07548 294804) 

French Club KS2                            
3.15pm-4.15pm 

Mixed Football KS2 3.15pm-
4.30pm 

Song writing Club KS2  3.15pm-
4.15pm 

Singing Club EYFS & KS1 
3.15pm-4.00pm 

Karate  3.30pm-4.30pm                                         
(Please contact Sensei                 
Trevor on 07966686377) 

Dance Club KS2 1.00pm-
1.30pm 

Creative Writing Club Yrs 5 
& 6  1.00pm-1.30pm 

Needlework Club Yrs 5 & 6  
3.15pm-4.15pm 

Art Club KS2 3.15pm-4.10pm 

Handball KS2 3.15pm-
4.15pm 

Gardening Club EYFS & KS1 
3.15pm-4.15pm 

Forest School—Lions 

Rocksteady PM 

Art Club EYFS & KS1              
3.15pm-4.10pm 

Forest School—Bears 

Year 5 Swimming 

Multi-Sports Yrs 3 & 4            
1.00pm-1.30pm 

Dance Club                        
3.15pm-4.00pm                                   
(Please contact Charley on 
07772 637271)   

Cartoon Drawing Club KS2  
3.15pm-4.15pm 

Cooking Club EYFS & KS1 
3.15pm-4.15pm 

 

Red Nose Day                                                                                     

Friday 17th March 2023 

Children to come to school in uniform 

and may wear a red accessory. We ask 

for a voluntary contribution                          

of £1 please.                                                    

Thank you 

Congratulations to Will, Danesh, Casper and Oakley who were 

part of the Folkestone Optimist U12 Hockey team that came 

3rd in the Kent Club  Championships at Canterbury on Sunday.  

   Gold Book   

Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded in 
the Gold Book this week: 

     Fraser   Bumblebees      
     Zimuzo  Bumblebees  
  
     Sienna  Ladybirds 
     Albert   Ladybirds  
  
     Dexter  Rabbits 
     Jackson  Rabbits 
   
    Autumn  Owls 
    Freddie  Owls 
 
    Delphine  Penguins 
    Nina   Penguins 
     
    Lucio   Panthers 
    Maude  Panthers                     
 
    Cillian   Lions 
    Prista   Lions  
    Atlas   Lions 

     Evelyn        Bears                            
 Logan  Bears 
 
 Pixie  Seahorses  
 Georgie  Seahorses 
   
 Juno  Turtles 
 Charlie  Turtles 
 
 Avni  Geckos 
 Charlie  Geckos 
 
 Reilly-Che Tigers 
 Niamh  Tigers 
      
 Samuel  Gorillas 
        Felix  Gorillas 
 Harry  Gorillas 
 
 Emily  Eagles 
 Rhea  Eagles 

Congratulations to Maki 

in Rabbits Class who has 

achieved his Gymnastics 

Grade 3 badge! 


